
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

We’re resuming Sunday in-person service starting April 24, 2022. 

Sign-up is required. To register, please visit the church’s homepage at 
https://www.aic.org.hk/ or subscribe to our ebulletin to receive                                            

the weekly sign-up links. 

Sunday online service will continue to be available at 10:45 AM. 

The link to the service is available on the home page 
of our website and on Facebook. 

The services will be archived at https://www.aic.org.hk/sermons 
to view any time after the service closes. 
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To give, you may donate through online transfer or 
by mailing a check to the AIC office, 21 Tak Fung 

Street, Whampoa��
 

HSBC Account: 012-184 255-838 
(Alliance International Church) 

                                                                        
Thank you for your partnership! 

 
Donations to AIC are tax-deductible, receipts will be 

available to all donors who include their personal 
details. To help us keep track of your donations and 

to issue you a receipt or an annual giving report, 
please email a copy of your transfer receipt along 

with your full name to dorie@aic.org.hk. 


